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Parent Forum Minutes – Wednesday 31st January 2024, 08.45 – 09.15 am  

Present: Mrs Norgate, Ms Brugger, Mrs Ringwood Mrs Schubert and Mrs Thornton.  

The following points were raised, discussed and acted upon: 

• Staff to ensure water is readily available throughout the day to improve the pupil intake 

and that hard fruit for snack is cut up. Parents and Carers advised to raise specifics at 

upcoming parent teacher consultations.  

• Dissatisfaction with School Lunches since Aspens have taken over. Parents were advised 

to email the school their specific concerns so they could be forwarded to the group/area 

manager. The news menu was shared and it was agreed it was an improvement, although 

there were still no fruit juices with pack lunches.  

• Discussion about Ofsted. The school is aiming for good at the next full inspection as all 

actions have been met; however, it was explained if a monitoring visit took place the 

grade couldn’t be changed. 

• Following parents contacting the Road Safety Team at Norfolk County Council traffic is 

being monitored 

• First aid training for children will be organised. The Air Ambulance team will be 

approached. 

• Pupils who achieved ambassador status at the end of last academic year will have a special 

lunch with members of the leadership team  

• The quality of fruit through the DFE School Fruit and Vegetable School has been raised 

with the providers and has improved, despite their delivery moving to once a week.  

• It was clarified only fresh fruit and vegetables will be available from the school tuck 

shop. 

• Where possible, more notice and information will be given about upcoming educational 

visits and sports trips as often there is specific criteria for the latter.  

• Once all checks have been completed, there will be a new member of staff working in the 

office in the afternoons, which may assist parents who need to get in touch during the 

day. 


